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 THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES CONTROL COMMISSION (“ABCC”) ADVISORY 
 
The Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission is pleased to announce that effective June 
1, 2011 we are taking additional steps to streamline our retail license approval process.  
In an effort to continue meeting our goals of greater communication and transparency 
between this agency and you, our partners in licensing, we are sending out this advisory.    
As of June 1, 2011, we will be including a CORI certification form as part of the license 
application.  This does not impact the local licensing authorities.  The form is strictly for 
Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission use.    Please do not hesitate to contact Ralph 
Sacramone, 617-727-3040 ext. 31, with any questions you may have.  Thank you for your 
continued support and cooperation.   
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